
From: Ralff Douglas, Kristin 
Sent: 5/1/2012 9:55:26 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Utility Sustainability 

Brian, I am forwarding you this email that I just sent to Chris Benjamin. Please let me know if 
there are other staff at PG&E that we should be reaching out to. Best, Kristin. 

From: Ralff Douglas, Kristin 
Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2012 9:49 AM 
To: 'cpb7@pge.com' 
Cc: Zafar, Marzia 
Subject: Utility Sustainability 

Dear Chris, 

President Peevey has requested that the Policy and Planning Division of the CPUC look into 
the issue of corporate sustainability within the three investor owned utilities. We will approach 
this task in a three-phase process. First, throughout the month of May PPD staff and Carol 
Brown, president Peevey's chief of staff, will meet with representatives of each of the utilities 
to discuss their programs and achievements to get a better understanding of what has been done 
by each IOU to date. We will then hold an en banc at the Commission on August 21, 2012, to 
share that information with our Commissioners, commission staff, ratepayers, stakeholders, and 
other interested parties. The third part of this process will be an invitation only industry 
roundtable with President Peevey to discuss challenges and opportunities moving forward. This 
roundtable will be held on August 22, 2012. 

At your earliest convenience, I would like to touch base over the phone to provide you with 
more details on this process and to discuss setting up the initial meeting here at the CPUC. 
Please let me know when would be a good time to set up a call. 

Looking forward to speaking with you, Kristin. 
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Kristin Ralff Douglas 

Senior Policy Analyst, Climate Change 

Policy and Planning Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco, CA 94102 

415-703-2826 

krd@,epuc.ca.gov 
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